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Assistants Meeting at Franklin CC

On October 4th the Golf Course Superintendents 
Association of New England held their annual assis-
tants meeting at Franklin Country Club. I have had the 

good fortune of playing in several of the assistants tournaments 
over the last few years and it is a day I look forward to all season 
long. I am certainly glad that I was able to attend this year as we 
could not have asked for better weather or better conditions. The 
sun shone down over the beautiful 18 hole course all day with 
just a little breeze to challenge the players. Superintendent Mike 
Luccini, Assistants Justin Gagne and Jack Lacy and the grounds 
staff had the course in superb condition. The greens were hard as 
rock and smooth as glass and truly challenged the golfers, who 
were fortunate to be playing a scramble format. The conditions 
and setup of the course complimented the challenging layout of 
Franklin CC. It was the first time my group and I had played 
the course which added to the difficulty, though even a well 
placed drive often resulted in a blind approach shot. My team 
was able to navigate the undulating fairways and put together 
enough good approach shots to some very well defended greens 

to complete an acceptable round. While we did not have the best 
score of the day, all of the assistants in attendance walked away 
getting to play a beautiful course and spend some time with their 
colleagues which always beats a day at the office.

I think I can speak for the other assistants in attendance that we 
all appreciate the assistants meeting that the GCSANE puts on 
each year and the sponsors and host course that make it possible. 
There are few things in this industry that beat spending a great day 
with your peers enjoying golf and eating delicious food. I encour-
age even more assistants in the future to attend this event as it is a 
great opportunity to network and enjoy the game that we all love 
so much.

Our thanks to the sponsor and supporters of this year’s Assistants 
Meeting at Franklin Country Club. In addition to financial sup-
port, they contributed tickets to a Celtics game, prizes for long 
drive and closest to the hole, gift certificates to restaurants, a pre-
mier rain suit, and contributions to the prize pool.
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Sponsor

Tom Irwin, Inc, 
Chris Petersen

Supporters

Northeast Golf and Turf Supplies – 
Jeff Brown and Gary Couteau

Atlantic Golf and Turf – 
Scott Mackintosh

Lazaro’s Golf Course Supplies & 
Accessories –  Joe Lazaro

Glen Misiaszek, Superintendent, 
Cohasset Golf Club

Bob Dembek, Superintendent, 
Lexington Golf Club

Players in this year’s Assistant Meeting 
represented these courses:

Milton-Hoosic Club

Concord Country Club

Wianno Club

Woods Hole Golf Club

Lexington Golf Club

Framingham Country Club

Kernwood Country Club

Franklin Country Club

The Country Club

Nehoiden Golf Club

Cape Cod National Golf Club

Cohasset Golf Club

The Vineyard Club

Winchester Country Club

Redding Country Club (CT)

Whitinsville Golf Club

Wayland Country Club

Bellevue Golf Club

Our thanks to Mike Luccini, Superintendent, and Justin Gagne and Jack Lacy, 
Assistants, for the beautiful conditions all experienced. Golf Professionals, Anthony Maki 
and Rick Finlayson, handled all the details of the scoring, golf car assignments and skill 
contests. Banquet Manager, Christine Clancy, made sure the food and beverage services 
were beyond expectations. Thank you to Franklin Country Club for being our host for 
this important event.

The Results:

Closest to the Hole: �#4 	 Anthony Howard, The Country Club 	 7’ 6” 
#8 	 Alex Daly, Lexington GC 	 13’ 8” 
#14 	 Craig Sullivan, Wianno Club 	 13’ 9” 
#16 	 Matt Bamforth, Concord CC 	 8’ 4”

Longest Drive: 	 Derek Mara, The Vineyard Club

Scramble Format

First Place Team, Score 57

Kyle Franey, Kernwood CC 
Connor Kuehl, Kernwood CC 
Anthony Howard, The Country Club 
Derek Mara, The Vineyard Club

Second Place Team, Score 61

James Lahey, Cohasset Golf Club 
Craig Sullivan, Wianno Club 
Frank Carpenito, Woods Hole Golf Club 
Patrick Smith, Woods Hole Golf Club



3October 2017

Thoughts From Your Executive Director by Don Hearn

We recently held a meeting to begin the process of developing 
Best Management Practices (BMP’s) for our industry in the state 
of Massachusetts. The steering committee is comprised of Rick 
Lawlor, Chair; Charlie Passios and Ed Nash. Each is a member of 
the GCSA of Cape Cod. Members representing the GCSA of New 
England are Peter Rappoccio, Don D’Errico, Greg Cormier 
and Don Hearn. Mary Owen, the Extension Turf Specialist 
at the University of Massachusetts Amherst brings the teaching 
and research expertise of the University to bear in the solution of 
problems faced by turf managers and communities alike. Mary is 
known to virtually all in the turf management industry and is a 
valuable resource.

Consultants on the committee include:

Sarah Stearns is the Senior Environmental Specialist at Beals and 
Thomas, Inc. Sarah has done work on courses in New England 

dealing with water use and wetland issues and will contribute her 
expertise in these areas.

Mark Mungeam, principal of Mungeam Cornish Golf Design 
and a member of the American Society of Golf Course Architects. 
Mark is eminently qualified to contribute expertise in the areas of 
planning, design and construction.

Bob Healey is the owner of Irrigation Management and Services 
and is a member of the American Society of Irrigation Consultants. 
Bob is a long-time active member of the GCSA of New England. 
Bob will be contributing his expertise in the areas of water distribu-
tion and usage.

Others contributing their talent and expert advice and counsel are 
Jesse Menachem, Executive Director of the Massachusetts Golf 
Association; Jim Skorulski, Agronimist for the United States Golf 
Association; Steve Boksanski, Princpal of the BCB Government 
Relations firm. BCB represents the Green Industry Alliance (GIA), 
and serves as our “listening post” and “action team’ when deal-
ing with legislative and regulatory issues in the state and region. 
Marina Brock, Senior Environmental Specialist at the Barnstable 
County Department of Health and the Environment; Elaine 
Gebhardt, Executive Director of the new England Golf Course 
Owners Association and Kevin Doyle, Field Staff Representative 
of the Golf Course Superintendents Association of America 
(GCSAA).

Others will be asked to join the group as we move forward and 
identify additional areas of need and expertise.

from left: �Dave Johnson, Scott Mackintosh, Eric Steindel, & Todd Sauer

The September meeting took place at the 
Wianno Club in Osterville, MA. This was 
the Association’s member-guest and 114 
players enjoyed the time at Wianno. The 
day was beautiful, the golf course was in 
magnificent condition and the hospitality 
was superb. Our host, Dave Johnson,  
Eric Steindel, golf professional and 
Manager, George Chamberlain had every 
need covered and made all feel like they 
were attending an event at their own club.  
After golf, Executive Chef Michael 
Pillarella prepared food that was a feast for 
eyes and stomachs. All were effusive with 
their praise for the day of fun and camara-
derie on Cape Cod.
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This year’s Pro-Superintendent 
Championship had co-champions. The 
teams of Eric Soderman, PGA and Matt 
DiZazzo from Hoodkroft CC and Bob 
Giusti, PGA and Jerry Noons, RIGCSA 
from the Back Nine Club, shot team net 
scores of two-under-par 68 at Hatherly 
Country Club in Scituate, MA. Rich 
Caughey is the superintendent at Hatherly 
and had the course in excellent condition 
for the event.

The following is an edited and excerpted an-
nouncement from a New England  
PGA publication:

Super Greens 
Teams From Hoodkroft CC, The 
Back Nine Club Win at Hatherly CC 
-Scituate, MA

The teams of Eric Soderman, PGA and 
Matt DiZazzo from Hoodkroft CC and 
Bob Giusti, PGA and Jerry Noons from 
the Back Nine Club shot team net scores 

of two-under-par 68 at Hatherly Country 
Club in Scituate, MA to become co-
champions at the Pro-Superintendent on 
Monday.

Giusti and Noons, along with the rest 
of the field, battled a tough course on 
Monday. The winds were high and some of 
the pin locations were challenging, bringing 
out the best team work from the golfers and 
their superintendents.

The Back Nine Club’s team had a fantastic 
day on the course. Starting on the seventh 
hole, they made a birdie on the eighth. 
They struggled intermittently on the back 
side of the course, making bogeys on 12, 
15, 16, and 18. They birdied the 13th and 
14th. However, coming to the end of their 
round on holes 1-6, they were bogey free 
and made three birdies. All told, they fin-
ished -2, with a 68 net score.

The Hoodkroft CC team began from the 
first hole in the shotgun format. They were 
hot out of the gate, making an eagle on the 
third hole, and a birdie on the fifth. They 
struggled a little on the way to the turn,

 making bogey on the seventh and eighth 
holes. On the back, they made one more 
bogey on the 12th but followed it up with 
an eagle on the 17th to join Giusti and 
Noons with a finish at -2, 68 net.

“It was tricky out there, some of the greens 
were really undulating, and you had to 
make some putts that were tough,” said 
DiZazzo. “We were fortunate enough to be 
paired in the same group as the host profes-
sional and superintendent so they knew 
some of our shots were ok when we weren’t 
sure,” said Soderman.

Soderman and DiZazzo were also the win-
ners in the gross division, with a score of 
one-over par 71.

Thank you to Chip Johnson, PGA 
and Hatherly Country Club [and Rich 
Caughey, Superintendent] for being great 
hosts for this event. Also thank you to 
partners Turfhound and 5 Star Golf Cars 
for supporting the New England PGA in 
this event!

Bob Giusti and Jerry Noons

Eric Sodernman and Matt DiZazzo 

Thoughts Cont by Don Hearn
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The pristine conditions of Franklin 
Country Club for this week’s play-
ing of the Massachusetts Mid-

Amateur Championship should come as 
no surprise.

The conditions that the 120 players 
in the field have experienced over the 
course of the first two days of what is the 
last MGA Championship Proper of the 
season is the result of a vision that Greens 
Superintendent Mike Luccini has had 
marked on his calendar for more than 
three years – the time when the MGA 
and Franklin Country Club administra-
tors, including Luccini, announced plans 
internally to host the 2017 Massachusetts 
Mid-Amateur Championship.

But when this week’s first rounds went off 
at 8:00 a.m. on Monday morning, it was 
Luccini and his dedicated staff of more 
than a dozen who had already been hard at 
work for several hours putting the finishing 
touches on their masterpiece.

A former president of the Golf Course 
Superintendents Association of New 
England (GCSANE), Luccini says this 
week’s conditions are the combination of 
several things – including the pressure he 
and his staff put on themselves as well the 
needs of his members throughout the sea-
son. He proudly tells people that Franklin 
Country Club is always in tournament con-
dition because that is where the demand is.

“The membership has the bar set pretty 
high in regards to the green speed and 
the way everything is cut so we didn’t 
have to change anything from that stand-
point,” said Luccini, a 1993 University 
of Massachusetts graduate who studied 
in the turf management program in the 
Stockbridge School of Agriculture.

With more than 100 members of Franklin 
Country Club who are single-digit handi-
cap golfers, it is extra important the course 
is always in top notch condition for the sev-
eral events held there throughout the year.

Each month from May until October, 
Franklin Country Club plays hosts to its 

member-guest tournaments and then hosts 
the men’s four-day invitational at the end of 
July, the most popular event of the season. 
Additionally, members host various events 
throughout the season and the Thursday 
night leagues are one of the most popular 
events in the region.

It’s that mindset that actually made set up 
for this week’s MGA Championship Proper 
that much easier, as the field of competitors 
play a similar style to what the Franklin is 
used to having.

“The good thing is that we didn’t really 
have to change anything,” he said on the 
staff ’s routine of rolling the greens, cutting 
the holes, placing the tee markers and rak-
ing the bunkers. “The club has a standard 
that is pretty consistent with what the 
MGA is looking for. We didn’t have to re-
ally change anything.”

With a two tee start, Luccini, his assistants, 
which includes first year Justin Gagne, 
and the rest of the staff started ahead on 
both sides and were able to perform top-
notch work before many of the competitors 
started their rounds.

While the professional standard that 
Luccini sets for the preparedness of the 
course is standard practice, there is also an 
added determination to get it right.

His late father, Gary Luccini, was the 
longtime superintendent here at Franklin 
Country Club and his childhood home 
was once located in the area where the 
maintenance shed and the club house are 
located nowadays. Having been working on 
a golf course his entire life, both alongside 
his father and now on his own, Mike says 
that keeping up the conditions to what his 
father would have wanted is also another 
motivator behind his crafted skill.

“I can say this was [my dad’s] golf course,” 
explained Luccini. “He was here when they 
expanded and built all the new golf holes. 
He was kind of here from ground zero. He 
kind of fathered the course and raised the 
course. To take that on as a responsibility 
after he passed is a big deal to me because 

you want to preserve his legacy and every-
thing he worked for too. You have a level of 
ownership that is beyond just coming off 
the street of someone who has not ever been 
a part of the club. Your whole life is right 
here.”

Luccini came back to the course in his cur-
rent position in 2002 after the passing of 
his father the year prior. Before serving on 
the staff at Franklin, Luccini did a six-year 
stint at Canton’s Brookmeadow Country 
Club.

This is the third major MGA 
Championship the club has hosted follow-
ing the 1999 and 2008 Massachusetts Four-
Ball Championships, the latter of which 
was won by Franklin Country Club mem-
bers Brian Higgins and Brad Stewart.

“This is the major all of all three majors,” 
added Luccini. “It’s a really big deal and to 
be able to have these people at the club, it 
says a lot about the club and the way they 
do things. The way they prepare. The qual-
ity and the product inside and out. When 
someone like the MGA comes up and says 
they want to have an event like this here, it 
says a lot as a club.”

The Massachusetts Golf Association and its 
Championship staff would like to par-
ticularly thank the work of the Franklin 
Country Club in providing expert condi-
tions for all competitors this week.

Luccini’s Green Vision Playing Out to Perfection By Mark Daly

This article was written by Mark Daly, 
Manager of Communications for the 
Massachusetts Golf Association during 
his attendance at this year’s Mid-Amateur 
Championship played this year at Franklin 
Country Club. It appeared on the MGA’s web-
site and in information produced by the MGA.
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South Shore Country Club grant to be driver for course improvements 
By Wicked Local, Hingham Journal

“This is a huge honor,” said Jay McGrail, director of operations 
at the South Shore Country Club. “Some of the top golf course 
architects are going to be spending time on the course helping us 
develop a master plan. They look at everything from tree removal 
to bunker placements. Really anything that will make the course 
more user friendly.”

Some of the top golf course strategists in the country will be spend-
ing time at the South Shore Country Club helping the club develop 
a master plan and make further course improvements.

The South Shore Country Club applied for a coveted grant from 
the United States Golf Association (USGA) and the American 
Society of Golf Course Architects (ASGCA) earlier this year for 
pro-bono consulting services and was recently informed that it was 
one of three public courses in the country selected to receive free 
expert consulting services from some of the top golf course strate-
gists in the USGA and the ASGCA.

This award is the next step in continuing to make the club a pre-
mier golfing destination. Recent improvements led to the USGA 
selecting the South Shore Country Club to host its first ever USGA 
event, the U.S. Open Women’s Qualifier, which was held at the 
club last June.

This past week, on October 2, the Club held its second annual 
Hingham Scramble Championship which helps raise funds for 
course improvements.

“We’ve come a long way but there is still so much we want to do 
to improve this course and this grant from the USGA will help to 
guide us as we continue to make improvements,” McGrail said.

The South Shore Country Club was one of three courses in the 
country selected to receive this grant which is offered to municipal 
golf courses. One of the most impactful aspects of the program is 
the powerful collaboration between the architect and agronomist, 
who work closely to provide insights and solutions during their 
site visits. The other two courses selected were the Rockleigh Golf 
Course in Rockleigh, New Jersey and the Salina Municipal Golf 
Course in Salina, Kansas.

Courses involved in the first two years of the USGA-ASGCA Site 
Evaluation Program are already benefiting from both the immedi-
ate impact and ongoing implementations,” said Mike Davis, USGA 
executive director/CEO. “These visits allow us to meaningfully 
give back to the game by helping publicly accessible facilities that 
are at the heart of the golf community.”

Launched in December 2015, the partnership provides publicly 
accessible golf facilities with the collective expertise of both orga-
nizations and addresses the facilities’ specific needs, offering recom-
mendations in areas such as playing quality, resource management 
and golfer experience.
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With the John Deere 9009A TerrainCut™ Rough Mower, you can mow more 
rough in less time without sacri� cing cut quality. The 9009A features � ve, 
27-inch decks for a nine-foot cutting width. Each deck has a unique, deep 
shell design with an innovative rear discharge chute. Height-of-cut can be 
set instantly using no tools. And the 9009A comes with the TechControl 
Display, letting you make precise settings of mow, transport and turn speed, 
as well as weight transfer, LoadMatch™ and cruise control.

The time has come for a wide area rough mower to do more. So don’t just 
mow wide. Mow wide better. With the 9009A TerrainCut Rough Mower.

MEET THE ROUGH MOWER THAT’S BETTER 
BY A WIDE MARGIN.   

Trusted by the Best JohnDeere.com/Golf

www.LaCorteEquipment.com 
LaCorte Equipment / John Deere 
522 Edwards Ave / Calverton NY 

800-560-3373 

 
B0S010RCU2C68547-00034736 

Learn more about our products and services at:

PRODUCT CATEGORIES

• Granular Fertilizers 

• Specialty Nutrients 

• Control Products 

• Soil Conditioners 

• Turfgrass Seed 

• Golf Course Accessories

www.northeastnursery.com

   Exclusive Distributor for Rain Bird Golf
MA, NH, VT, ME and RI

Northeast Golf & Turf Supply
a division of Northeast Nursery, Inc. - Est. 1982

NORTHEAST 
CONTRACTOR CENTER
Peabody, MA 

NORTHEAST 
TURF & IRRIGATION SUPPLY 
Londonderry, NH 

NORTHEAST 
TURF & IRRIGATION SUPPLY 
Dennis Port, MA 
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Long-time Mt. Pleasant Golf 
Club superintendent Jack 
Hassett leaves behind a beauti-
ful golf course as he steps 
gingerly into retirement.  
 
LOWELL — Jack Hassett was 
just minutes from back surgery. 
It was the early 1990s, and the 
Lowell man was being wheeled 
into the operating room.

“Then a nurse said, ‘Hey, are 
you the superintendent at Mt. 

Pleasant? I played there last week and the pins (on the greens) were 
in really difficult positions,’ “ Hassett recalled.

Hassett’s mind was working a mile a minute and the nurse’s com-
ments caught him off guard.

“I’m like, ‘Not now.’ ... No, I thought it was hysterical,” Hassett 
said Thursday at Mt. Pleasant Golf Club, his home away from 
home for much of his life, especially from 1984 to last year when he 
served as the course superintendent.

Saying Hassett is well known is like saying Jordan Spieth has a 
bright future in the game.

Jackie Hassett was a hands-on superintendent at Mt. Pleasant, 
which is located right next door to his Lowell home. 

The club feted Hassett on Saturday with a “Superintendent’s 
Revenge” 9-hole tournament, a dedication of a carved tree in honor 
of Hassett, and a party for 220 of his nearest and dearest friends.

Hassett has earned the accolades. It’s no exaggeration to say the 
67-year-old knows every inch of the 55 acres Mt. Pleasant sits on in 
the Highlands section of the city.

Hassett stepped down last fall after 33 years as Mt. Pleasant’s 
superintendent. This year, he’s worked “part time” to help with 
the transition of welcoming new course superintendent Chuck 
Malatasta. Part time like 10 hours a week? No, with Hassett, it’s 
been more like 35 per week.

“There’s no way to figure out the hours that he put in,” said John 
Moriarty, a Mt. Pleasant member for nearly all of his 60 years. “He 
was the first one in the trenches and the last one to leave. He gave 
110 percent every time he came in. We were lucky to have him at 
Mt. Pleasant for as long as we did. He truly is one of a kind.”

“Yeah, we’ve been fortunate,” said Gerry Foley, a 32-year member 
of the Staples Street course. “This guy’s work ethic is second to 
none. He’s taken full ownership of the place. He’s there weekends, 
holidays, whatever. He’s just taken the whole golf course up five 
notches from where it was before.” 

Blue-collar worker Hassett has literally walked to work since 1988, 
when he bought a piece of land from the club and built a house just 
steps from the eighth tee box.

“It takes longer to drive to work than to walk,” he says with a 
laugh. “It’s like working out of the house, basically.”

Being so close to work allowed Hassett to arrive most days at 5:30 
a.m., 30 minutes before his crew began their shifts. His well-worn 
hands tell the story: Hassett never shied away from getting dirty. 
He dug trenches. He fixed sprinkler heads. He installed irrigation 
pipes.

“I never felt like it was work. I never felt like it was a job,” he said. 
“I like the challenge of it. The seasonal nature of it makes it dif-
ficult. You’re really at the mercy of Mother Nature.”

Winters that feature plenty of ice and multiple thaws are night-
mares for course superintendents. Then there is the heat factor — 
last summer featured 22 days over 90 degrees and little rain.

“We were really tested. We ran out of water. We had to pay for 
water from the city of Lowell,” he said.

On many a night, head pro Joel Jenkins, who took over four years 
ago for long-time pro Mike Mullavey, would watch Hassett take 
his dog for a walk on the grounds. They were not leisurely strolls. 
Hassett would look left and right, looking for any signs of trouble 
with the course.

“Jack, if he said we needed to do something on the course, then 
we did what needed to be done. He’s earned the respect of all the 
members. We love him. He made my job easy when I got here. The 
guy’s gold,” Jenkins said.

Long-time members like Jim Moriarty, a 55-year member, rave 
about Mt. Pleasant’s conditions compared to before Hassett took 
over in 1984.

“Not even a comparison. It went from a one or two to a 10,” 
Moriarty said. “You’d have to give him a 10-plus.”

Jim Moriarty says Hassett was an incredible role model for the doz-
ens of high school kids who worked at Mt. Pleasant in the summer 
over the years. Many went on to win Francis Ouimet scholarships.

A fond farewell for Jack Hassett, the man who made Mt. Pleasant 
By Barry Scanlon, bscanlon@lowellsun.com
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On the money

Hassett played a huge role in 
keeping down the cost of yearly 
memberships, the members say. 

When he would negotiate with 
a salesman over a tractor, or 
fertilizer supplies, members felt 
bad for the salesman.

“His nickname is ‘The Razor.’ 
He throws money around like 
its manhole covers. He’s so 

good with the dollar,” Foley said. “He spends money like it’s his 
own.”

“Jack still has his First Communion money,” a laughing Jenkins 
said.

Hassett doesn’t apologize for his frugal ways.

“I’m spending money not for the club, but for 300 members that 
I know really well. I always looked at it like it was my money. I’ve 
actually had salesmen say to me, ‘It’s not your money,’ “ he said.

Hassett grew up two streets from Mt. Pleasant and began caddying 
at the club when he was 10 or so. Soon he was playing the game. 
Except for eight years in Canada, where he worked at courses in 
Quebec and Ontario, and three years in Houston, where he sold 
sod, Hassett has been a Lowell guy.

He jumped at the chance to apply for Mt. Pleasant’s vacant superin-
tendent job and return to New England. He and his wife, Brenda, 
live with their son, Thomas, a star hockey player at Lowell High 
who also plays baseball and football. (His daughter, Julia, from his 
first marriage, lives in Nashville).

“My family has been very understanding knowing the work sched-
ule,” he said, noting that his position was a full-time one, not just 
during the golf season when the course is open.

Mt. Pleasant will continue to be part of Hassett’s life. He’s still a 
MPCC member and Hassett, despite a painful bout with Lyme 
disease last fall which has limited his strength, remains a top-flight 
golfer. He is a two-time Lowell City Golf Tournament runner-up 
and two-time Lowell Senior City Golf Tournament champion.

Hassett’s days of keeping Mt. Pleasant in pristine condition are 
coming to an end. Next year, however, he might work part time at 
another area course. Sitting in front of his TV for hours at a time 
carries no appeal.

Good luck trying to get anyone to say anything negative about Jack 
Hassett. Foley tries. Kind of.

“My only problem with the guy is playing with him on Tuesday 
nights. He hits it from right to left and when we play the pins are 

always on the left,” Foley says with a laugh.

That’s what happens when you play Mt. Pleasant with Mister Mt. 
Pleasant.

Follow Barry Scanlon on Twitter @BarryScanlonSun

This article was written by Barry Scanlon and published in the  
Lowell Sun newspaper. Jack Hassett  is a thirty-four year member  
of the GCSA of New England.

IRRIGATION

•  Installation of new irrigation systems
•  Refurbishment and extensions of existing systems
•  Start-Up and winterization 
•  Irrigation service and repairs
•  Pump sales, repairs and maintenance
•  Wire tracking and wire installation
•  GNSS Mapping System paired with AutoCAD Software 
 that will allow the creation of accurate As-Built
•  Installation and refurbishment of central controls
•  Grounding testing and installation

Serving the East Coast
Irrigation and Pump Installation and Service

1-800-722-7348

Chris Daigle
Matt Faherty

www.winterberryirrigation.com
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The work you do 
plays a vital role in the health and well-being of  

people and the environment in which we live. We bring 

you a network of professionals and innovative solutions 

dedicated to your success in these efforts. 

With Tom Irwin, you’re not alone.

Harris Schnare  |  800-582-5959   | harris@tomirwin.com

There are many sustainable options for the management of lakes 
and ponds, so it can be difficult to determine which direction to 
turn when a water quality issue occurs. This is especially true for 
waterbodies used for recreational activity, irrigation and stormwater 
runoff—or any location where pesticides or other traditional man-
agement methods may be less desirable or restricted. However, all 
aquatic resources can benefit from proactive applications of natural 
and biological products. Beneficial bacteria-based products can be 
used as a pesticide alternative, or used in conjunction with other 
products and methods to enhance the efficiency of the treatment.

Bacteria may sound like a bad word in some situations, but these 
organisms are the foundation of most biological processes within 
an aquatic resource. Think of them as probiotics or yogurt for your 
lake or pond—they are responsible for breaking down and process-
ing organic material in a process called biological augmentation.

When properly introduced, biological augmentation can help limit 
the impact of nutrients like nitrogen

and phosphorous, which tend to enter waterbodies through runoff 
containing fertilizers, animal waste and other organic materials. 
Without proper management, these materials may accumulate as 
sludge at the bottom of your waterbody, causing noxious odors, 
promoting nuisance algae and weed growth and expediting the wa-
terbody’s rate of aging. Over time, costly dredging will be required 
to restore the health and overall volume of the aquatic resource. 
When beneficial bacteria are in place, they convert nutrients to 
forms that cannot fuel nuisance plant growth, promote efficient 
decomposition and prevent the accumulation of organic materi-
als. This, in turn, can help diversify the biological community 
structure by facilitating the development of “good” algae, diatoms, 
zooplankton and healthy fish.

Regular applications of these biologicals can be incredibly favorable 
and help keep beneficial bacteria concentrations and activity high 
throughout the year. Depending on the particular water quality or 
vegetation issues within your waterbody, a professional may recom-
mend different forms of probiotic bacteria, including liquid, pellet 
or powdered applications.

Liquid bacteria blends are considered high-performance due to 
their ability to rapidly neutralize excessive nutrients that are located 
within the water column. Liquid blends can help to quickly en-
hance water clarity and quality. Pellet or granular beneficial bacte-
ria applications contain bacteria that naturally settle to the bottom 
of a lake or pond to reduce organic materials that cause bottom 
sludge. In moderate or warm climates, the resulting reduction in 
accumulated sediment can be significant.

Beneficial bacteria are an excellent solution for the reduction of 
excessive nutrient rich organic matter that cause bottom sludge and 
nuisance vegetation, but they don’t have to be utilized indepen-
dently. When applied by a licensed professional, some biological 
products can also be used in conjunction with herbicides to aid in 
the decomposition process of submerged and emergent vegetation.

A professional will determine the rate and frequency of beneficial 
bacteria and/or herbicide applications by conducting water chem-
istry tests or considering the targeted issue. However, the best way 
to achieve your overall lake or pond goals is to ensure the proper 
products are being utilized. There are many selections available on 
the market, so it is very important to choose a quality option with 
field data and science supporting the claims. Always rely on your 
lake and pond management company for beneficial bacteria recom-
mendations, as well as guidance on strategies to improve aeration, 
beneficial buffers, water quality and native wildlife populations. 
Your water will thank you.

Erin Stewart is an experienced Aquatic Biologist with SOLitude Lake 
Management, an environmental firm providing a full array of superior 
lake, pond, wetland and fisheries management services and solutions. 
She can be reached through the website 
 www.solitudelakemanagement.com. 

Support Biological Lake and Pond Management with “Probiotics” 
By Industry Expert Erin Stewart, Aquatic Biologist at SOLitude Lake Management

http://www.solitudelakemanagement.com
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THOUGHTS ABOUT THE FUTURE  By Don Hearn

A friend recently sent me this article and I thought it was an interesting look at our world.

Software will disrupt most traditional industries in the next 5-10 
years.

Uber is just a software tool, they don’t own any cars, and are now 
the biggest taxi company in the world

Airbnb is now the biggest hotel company in the world, although 
they don’t own any properties.

Artificial Intelligence: Computers become exponentially better in 
understanding the world. This year, a computer beat the best Go 
player in the world, 10 years earlier than expected.

In the US, young lawyers already don’t get jobs. Because of IBM 
Watson, you can get legal advice (so far for more or less basic stuff) 
within seconds, with 90% accuracy compared with 70% accuracy 
when done by humans.

So, if you study law, stop immediately. There will be 90% less 
lawyers in the future, only specialists will remain.

Watson already helps nurses diagnosing cancer, 4 times more 
accurate than human nurses. 

Facebook now has a pattern recognition software that can 
recognize faces better than humans. In 2030, computers will 
become more intelligent than humans.

Autonomous cars: In 2018 the first self-driving cars will appear for 
the public. Around 2020, the complete industry will start to be 
disrupted. You don’t want to own a car anymore. You will call a car 
with your phone, it will show up at your location and drive you to 
your destination. You will not need to park it, you only pay for the 
driven distance and can be productive while driving. Our kids will 
never get a driver’s license and will never own a car.

It will change the cities, because we will need 90-95% less cars 
for that. We can transform former parking spaces into parks. 1.2 
million people die each year in car accidents worldwide. We now 
have one accident every 60,000 miles, with autonomous driving 
that will drop to one accident in 6 million miles. That will save a 
million lives each year.

Most car companies will probably become bankrupt. Traditional 
car companies try the evolutionary approach and just build a 
better car, while tech companies (Tesla, Apple, Google) will do the 
revolutionary approach and build a computer on wheels.

Insurance companies will have massive trouble because without 
accidents, the insurance will become 100x cheaper. Their car 
insurance business model will disappear.

Real estate will change. Because if you can work while you 
commute, people will move further away to live in a more beautiful 
neighborhood.

Electric cars will become mainstream about 2020. Cities will be 
less noisy because all new cars will run on electricity. Electricity 
will become incredibly cheap and clean: Solar production has been 
on an exponential curve for 30 years, but you can now see the 
burgeoning impact.

Last year, more solar energy was installed worldwide than fossil. 
Energy companies are desperately trying to limit access to the grid 
to prevent competition from home solar installations, but that can’t 
last. Technology will take care of that strategy.

With cheap electricity comes cheap and abundant water. 
Desalination of salt water now only needs 2kWh per cubic meter 
(@ 0.25 cents). We don’t have scarce water in most places, we only 
have scarce drinking water. Imagine what will be possible if anyone 
can have as much clean water as he wants, for nearly no cost.

Health: The Tricorder X price will be announced this year. 
There are companies who will build a medical device (called the 
“Tricorder” from Star Trek) that works with your phone, which 
takes your retina scan, your blood sample and you breathe into it.  
It then analyses 54 biomarkers that will identify nearly any disease. 
It will be cheap, so in a few years everyone on this planet will have 
access to world class medical analysis, nearly for free. Goodbye, 
medical establishment.

3D printing: The price of the cheapest 3D printer came down from 
$18,000 to $400 within 10 years. In the same time, it became 100 
times faster. All major shoe companies have already started 3D 
printing shoes.

Some spare airplane parts are already 3D printed in remote 
airports. The space station now has a printer that eliminates the 
need for the large amount of spare parts they used to have in the 
past.

At the end of this year, new smart phones will have 3D scanning 
possibilities. You can then 3D scan your feet and print your perfect 
shoe at home.

In China, they already 3D printed and built a complete 6-story 
office building. By 2027, 10% of everything that’s being produced 
will be 3D printed.

Business opportunities: If you think of a niche you want to go in, 
ask yourself: “in the future, do you think we will have that?” and if 
the answer is yes, how can you make that happen sooner?
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Untitled 
Event

November 14, 2016 
7–10pm 

The Location 
1234 Main Street, Anytown, State ZIP 
www.example.com

topdressing  sand

bunker sands

root zone blends

Ed downing 
978-230-2300 

ed@nesoils.com

Bob doran 
978-230-2244 

bob@nesoils.com

@NESoils @NESpecialtySoil

cart path blends

engineered soils

Scott whitcomb 
781-789-8762 

scott@nesoils.com

www.nesoils.com

 - Bulk, bagged, super sacs

 - hd, buff, pro white

divot mixes
 - Bulk, bagged, super sacs

If it doesn’t work with your phone, forget the idea. And any idea 
designed for success in the 20th century is doomed to failure in the 
21st century.

Work: 70-80% of jobs will disappear in the next 20 years. There 
will be a lot of new jobs, but it is not clear if there will be enough 
new jobs in such a small time.

Agriculture: There will be a $100 agricultural robot in the future. 
Farmers in 3rd world countries can then become managers of their 
field instead of working all day on their fields.

Aeroponics will need much less water. The first Petri dish produced 
veal, is now available and will be cheaper than cow produced 
veal in 2018. Right now, 30% of all agricultural surfaces is used 
for cows. Imagine if we don’t need that space anymore. There 
are several startups who will bring insect protein to the market 
shortly. It contains more protein than meat. It will be labelled as 
“alternative protein source” (because most people still reject the 
idea of eating insects).  This doesn’t sound appetizing to me, but, who 
knows, maybe I won’t think twice about eating this in the future.

There is an app called “moodies” which can already tell in which 
mood you’re in. By 2020 there will be apps that can tell by your 
facial expressions, if you are lying. Imagine a political debate where 
it’s being displayed when they’re telling the truth and when they’re 
not.

Bitcoin may even become the default reserve currency … Of the 
world!

Longevity: Right now, the average life span increases by 3 months 
per year. Four years ago, the life span used to be 79 years, now it’s 
80 years. The increase itself is increasing and by 2036, there will be 
more than one year increase per year. So we all might live for a long 
long time, probably way more than 100.

Education: The cheapest smart phones are already at $10 in Africa 
and Asia. By 2020, 70% of all humans will own a smart phone. 
That means, everyone has the same access to world class education.

Every child can use Khan academy for everything a child needs to 
learn at school in First World countries. There have already been 
releases of software in Indonesia and soon there will be releases 
in Arabic, Suaheli and Chinese this summer. I can see enormous 
potential if we give the English app for free, so that children in 
Africa and everywhere else can become fluent in English and that 
could happen within half a year.

I hope you enjoyed this look into the future as well as some of the facts 
of our current state of technology and new businesses.
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As in the past, The Newsletter continues to invite 
Affiliate members to submit a press release about new 
personnel, new products or a company bio. We will print 
each and every release free of charge. This is a great 
way to advertise for free. Who said nothing in this world 
is free? Free advertising to better your company, wow 
what an offer.

GCSANE Offers Website 
Banner advertising at 
www.gcsane.org

The price is $500 for one year which will be 
re-occurring annually from your first billing 
unless otherwise specified.

For more information, please contact 
Kris Armando at 508-745-8555 or 
karmando8@gmail.com

Past issues of the NEWSLETTER are available 

using this link: http://bit.ly/GCSANEnewsletters.

Back Issues!

Welcome New Members 

Gregory Maak 
Superintendent, 
Longmeadow Country Club, Longmeadow, MA

Jordon Feider 
Assistant Superintendent, 
Renaissance, Haverhill, MA

Nicholas Pietila 
Assistant Superintendent, 
Meadow Brook Golf Club, Reading, MA

Michael Prescott 
Affiliate, 
Sportscapes Unlimited

Hunter Mott 
Assistant Superintendent, 
Whitinsville Golf Club

Our sincere condolences to Mel O’Kelly and the 
O’Kelly family on the loss of Mel’s wife Virginia.

Divot Drift

• Patented IMPERMEABLE Reinforced Winter Cover
Turf Protection System.

• PERMEABLE Reinforced Grow-in Covers increase
healthier turf growth. 

PROVEN BY 20+ YEARS OF 
SUPERINTENDENT SUCCESS.

Non-retouched client photo: GreenJacket System coming off in the spring!

Find out how the GreenJacket System
can make a difference for your turf.

Call 888-786-2683 or Email info@greenjacket.com
See Research atGreenJacket.com

http://bit.ly/GCSANEnewsletters
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Please patronize these Friends of the Association
Agresource, Inc.

100 Main St. 
Amesbury, MA 01913

Quality Compost, Soil & Mulch.

Dave Harding office: (978) 388-5110 
cell: (978) 904-1203

Mike Carignan 978-270-9132 
mcarignan@agresourceinc.com

www.agresourceinc.com

Allen’s Seed

693 S. County Trail 
Exeter, RI 02822

Specializing in quality seed, fertilizer, chemicals, 
& related golf course maintenance supplies.

1-800-527-3898 
info@allenseed.com

www.allensseed.com

Atlantic Golf & Turf

9 Industrial Boulevard 
Turners Falls, MA 01376

Specializing in agronomy through 
the distribution of fertilizer, seed & 
chemicals throughout New England.

Chris Cowan (413) 530-5040 
Paul Jamrog (401) 524-3322 
Scott Mackintosh CPAg (774) 551-6083 
www.atlanticgolfandturf.com

A-OK Turf Equipment Inc.

1357 Main St. 
Coventry, RI 02816-8435

Lastec, Tycrop, Blec, Wiedenmann, 
Therrien, Graden, Sweep & Fill, 
Baroness, & used equipment.

Mike Cornicelli (401) 826-2584

www.pavewithasi.com

Barenbrug USA

Great in Grass

10549 Hammond Hill Road 
East Otto, NY 14729

Bruce Chapman, Territory Manager 
(401) 578-2300

BASF Turf & Ornamental

PO Box 111 
West Dennis, MA 02670

“We don’t make the turf. 
We make it better.”

Pete Jacobson (919) 530-9062 
peter.jacobson@basf.com

BACKED by BAYER

Building on an already solid foundation of 
proven products to help you succeed.

Brian Giblin (508) 439-9809 
brian.giblin@bayer.com

John Bresnahan (413) 374-4102 
john.bresnahan@bayer.com

www.backedbybayer.com

Beals & Thomas, Inc.

144 Turnpike Road 
Southborough, MA 01772

32 Court Street 
Plymouth, MA 02360

Civil Engineers–Landscape Architects–Land 
Surveyors–Planners–Environmental Specialists

Sarah Stearns 508-366-0560 
sstearns@bealsandthomas.com

Beals & Thomas specializes in golf course site 
design services including irrigation pond analysis 
& design, drainage & utility improvements, 
permitting, hydrogeologic evaluations, 
construction administration, boundary & 
topographic surveys, master planning  
& project design.

The Cardinals, Inc.

166 River Rd., PO Box 520 
Unionville, CT 06085

Golf course & landscape supplies.

John Callahan (860) 916-3947 
Dennis Friel (617) 755-6558

Cavicchio Greenhouses, Inc.

110 Codjer Lane 
Sudbury, MA 01776

Annuals, perennials, garden mums,  
ground covers, loam, & mulch.

Darren Young (978) 443-7177

Charles C. Hart Seed Co., Inc.

304 Main St. 
Wethersfield, CT 06109

Authorized distributor for Bayer, Syngenta, 
Grigg Brothers foliar fertilizers, & Aquatrols. 
Specializing in custom seed blends.

Robin Hayes (508) 237-2642

Country Club Enterprises

PO Box 670, 29 Tobey Rd. 
W. Wareham, MA 02676

Club Car golf cars, Carryall utility vehicles.

Keith Tortorella (508) 982-4820 
Danny Brown (603) 365-6751 
Mike Giles (978) 454-5472

Crop Production Services

Suppliers of Chemicals, 
Fertilizer, & Grass Seed

(978) 685-3300  
Nick Burchard (401) 601-7213

www.cpsagu.com

DAF Services, Inc.

20 Lawnacre Rd. 
Windsor Locks, CT 06096

Custom pumping solutions. Custom pump 
controls. Complete pump service. 
Serving all of New England.

Dick Young (860) 623-5207

DeLea Sod Farms

486 Church Street 
Wood River Junction, RI 02894

DeLea Sod Farms provides first quality 
tallgrasses & bentgrass to the landscape 
& golf markets. Full line of U.S. Silica 
Greens topdressing & bunker sands.

Scott McLeod 800-344-7637 
smcleod@deleasod.com

www.deleasod.com

Dependable Petroleum Service

One Roberts Road 
Plymouth, MA 02360

UST / AST facility maintenance, 
installation & compliance testing.

Bruce Garrett / Francis Turner 
(508) 747-6238

bgarrett@dependablecompany.com 
www.dependablecompany.com

DGM Systems

153A Foster Center Road 
Foster, RI 02825

Golf & Sports Turf Specialty Products & Services

Office (401) 647-0550 
Manny Mihailides (401) 524-8999 
David Mihailides (401) 742-1177

Visit www.dgmsystems.com

Five Star Golf Cars & 
Utility Vehicles

724 MacArthur Boulevard 
Pocasset, MA 02559

E-Z GO Golf Cars, Cushman Utility Vehicles

Tim Russell (603) 557-3463
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G. Fialkosky Lawn Sprinklers

PO Box 600645 
Newton, MA 02460

Irrigation services to golf courses 
throughout New England.

Gary Fialkosky (617) 293-8632

www.garyfialkoskylawnsprinklers.com

Harrell’s LLC

19 Technology Drive 
Auburn, MA 01501

Turf & Ornamental supplies.

Chuck Bramhall (508) 400-0600 
Jim Cohen (978) 337-0222 
Mike Kroian (401) 265-5353 
Mike Nagle (508) 380-1668

Helena Chemical Company

101 Elm Street 
Hatfield, MA 01038

National distributors of all your turf 
chemicals & fertilizers. Extensive line 
of Helena Branded wetting agents, 
foliars, micro nutrients & adjuvants.

Louis Bettencourt, CGCS (978) 580-8166 
Chris Leonard (339) 793-3705

www.helenachemical.com

Hillcrest Turf Services

Mike Parks (617) 852-0479

Providing Air2G2 air injection, Imants 
root pruning, Rotadairon dethatching, 
Weidenman Super 600 & Seeding Services.

International Golf  
Construction Co.

5 Purcell Rd. 
Arlington, MA 02474

Golf course construction.

Antonios Paganis 
(781) 648-2351 
(508) 428-3022

Irrigation Management & Services

21 Lakeview Ave. 
Natick, MA 01760

Irrigation consultation, design, 
& system evaluation.

Bob Healey, ASIC, CID (508) 653-0625

Ken Jones Tire, Inc.

71-73 Chandler St. 
Worcester, MA 01613

Distributor of tires for lawn & garden, trucks, 
cars, industrial equipment, & golf cars.

Gerry Jones (508) 755-5255

LaCorte Equipment

LaCorte Equipment is your premier John  
Deere Golf Distributor in the Northeast.

John Winskowicz (978) 471-8351 
Bill Rockwell (508) 789-5293 
Dan Paradise (978) 853-2916 
Eric Berg (516) 473-3321

Call or visit our website at 
www.lacorteequipment.com

Larchmont  
Engineering & Irrigation

11 Larchmont Lane 
Lexington, MA 02420

Offering a full range of inventory for 
irrigation drainage, pumps, fountains & 
landscape lighting products & services for all 
of your residential & commercial needs.

(781) 862-2550 Susan Tropeano, 
Tim Fitzgerald tim@larchmont-eng.com

Lazaro’s Golf Course 
Supplies & Accessories

dba Hammond Paint & Chemical Co., Inc.

738 Main St., Suite 223 
Waltham, MA 02154

Complete line for all your of golf course 
supplies. Par Aide, Standard, Eagle 
One, turf & ornamentals, aquatics, turf 
marking paint, safety items, adjuvants.

Joe Lazaro–cell: (617) 285-8670 
Fax: (781) 647-0787 
Email: jlazaro698@aol.com

www.lazarogolfcoursesupplies.com

Maher Services

71 Concord Street 
N. Reading, MA 01864

Well drilling, pump service & well maintenance

Peter Maher cell: (781) 953-8167 
or (978) 664-WELL (9355) 
Fax (978) 664-9356

www.maherserv.com

Maltby & Company

30 Old Page Street, P.O. Box 364 
Stoughton, MA 02072

Provides expert tree pruning, tree removal 
& tree planting ser-vices. Our two other 
divisions include Natural Tree & Lawn Care, 
which treats for winter moth caterpillars, 
ticks & mosquitoes etc. Forest Floor 
recycling manufactures color enhanced 
mulch & natural composted leaf mulch.

For more information or to speak with one of our 
arborists please call 
Bill Maltby at (781) 344-3900

MAS Golf Course 
Construction LLC

51 Saddle Hill Rd. 
Hopkinton, MA 01748

Fulfilling all your renovation 
and construction needs.

Matthew Staffieri (508) 243-2443

www.masgolfconstruction.com

McNulty Construction Corp.

P. O. Box 3218 
Framingham, MA 01705

Asphalt paving of cart paths, walkways, 
parking areas; imprinted asphalt.

John McNulty (508) 879-8875

MTE, Inc. – 
Turf Equipment Solutions

115 Franklin Street Extension  
Derry, NH 03038

New England’s source for equipment: New & 
pre-owned mowers, tractors, & maintenance 
items from: Jacobsen, Turfco, Smithco, Ventrac, 
Redexim, Neary Grinders, Ryan, Buffalo 
Turbine, Mahindra,  Gravely, Standard, Par-Aide 
& others. Sales, Parts, & Service all brands.

Derry Shop: (603) 404-2286 
Mark Casey: (617) 990-2427 Eastern MA 
Matt Lapinski: (978) 551-0093 Western MA VT 
Mark McEachern: (978) 857-3726 MA-Cape 
Jess Hamilton: (603) 500-3936 NH 
Sean Smith: (207) 385-6684 ME

Mungeam Cornish 
Golf Design, Inc.

195 SW Main Street 
Douglas, MA 01516

Golf course architects

Office: (508) 476-5630 
Cell: (508) 873-0103 
Email: info@mcgolfdesign.com

Contact: Mark A. Mungeam, ASGCA

www.mcgolfdesign.com

Please patronize these Friends of the Association
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New England Specialty Soils

435 Lancaster Street 
Leominster, MA 01453

1mm. Top Dressing Sand, High Density Bunker 
Sand, Rootzone Mixes, Tee Blends, Divot Mixes, 
Bridging Stone, Cart Path Mix, Infield Mixes, 
Inorganic Amendments, SLOPE LOCK Soil.

Ed Downing (978) 230-2300 
Bob Doran (978) 230-2244 
Scott Whitcomb (781) 789-8762

www.nesoils.com

New England Turf

P.O. Box 777,  
West Kingston, RI 02892

Phone: (800) 451-2900 
Ernie Ketchum (508) 364-4428 
Mike Brown (508) 272-1827

www.newenglandturf.com

NMP Golf Construction Corp.

25 Bishop Ave. 
Ste. A-2, Williston, VT 05495

Golf course construction

Mario Poirier (888) 707-0787

Northeast Golf & Turf Supply

6 Dearborn Road 
Peabody, MA 01960

Complete line of Golf Course, 
Landscape & Lawn Care

Construction & Maintenance Supplies

Tom Rowell (978) 317-0673 
Jeff Brown (508) 868-8495 
Dan Ricker (978) 317-7320

North Shore Hydroseeding

20 Wenham St. 
Danvers, MA 01923

Hydroseeding & erosion control services.

Brian King (978) 762-8737

www.nshydro.com

On-Course Golf Inc., 
Design/Build

16 Maple Street 
Acton, MA 01720

We serve all your remodeling & renovation 
needs. You can trust your project with us! 
We make you look good!

Sean Hanley (978) 337-6661

www.on-coursegolf.com

Putnam Pipe Corp.

Hopkinton & Taunton

Underground water, sewer, & drain pipe 
& fittings-Erosion & sediment control 
material. Free delivery & 24-hour service.

David Putnam toll free (855)-GETPIPE

Read Custom Soils

5 Pond Park Road, Suite 1 
Hingham, MA 02043

Consistent sand for the next twenty years. 
Top dressing sands, root zone blends, 
high density bunker sand,“early green” 
black sand, divot & cart path mixes.

Mark Pendergrast (617) 686-5590 
Garrett Whitney (617) 697-4247 
Matt Medeiros (508) 951-6139

www.readcustomsoils.com

Saturated Solutions

18 Evergreen Road 
Northford, CT 06472

Greg Moore (203) 980-1301

Saturated Solutions is the sole distributor of the 
Air2G2 Machine for sales & contracted services. 
Replenish your soils with oxygen when it needs 
it most in any conditions with no disruption.

saturatedsolutionsllc.com

Select Source

3208 Peach Street 
Erie, PA 16508

National, full line distributor of turf, 
ornamental & specialty products. Exclusive 
distributor of Prime Source branded 
pesticides & specialty products.

Mike Blatt, Northeast Territory Manager 
(814) 440-7658

SiteOne Landscape Supply, LLC

300 Colonial Parkway, Suite 600 
Roswell, GA 30076

Offering our customers the most complete line 
of products, service & expertise in the industry.

Ron Tumiski (800) 321-5325 ext. 6219

Sodco Inc.

PO Box 2 
Slocum, Rl 02877

1-800-341-6900

Black Beauty, Tall Fescue, Green & Fairway 
Height Bent, Short Cut Black Beauty, 
Short Cut Blue, 90-10 Fine Fescue

Installation options available 
Contact: Pat Hogan, Alicia Pearson

SOLitude Lake Management

Since 1998, SOLitude Lake Management 
has been committed to providing full service 
lake, pond & fisheries management services 
that improve water quality, preserve natural 
resources, & reduce our environmental 
footprint. Services, consulting, & aquatic 
products are available nationwide.

Joe Onorato 508-885-0101

www.solitudelakemanagement.com.

Southwest Putting  
Greens of Boston

P.O. Box 827 
Westford, MA 01886

Synthetic turf, tee lines, practice greens, 
outdoor & indoor practice facilities.

Douglas Preston (978) 250-5996

Sportscapes Unlimited LLC

PO Box 1686 
Duxbury, MA 02332

Specializing in fairway aeration & 
cleanup, deep tine aeration, Air2G2 
aeration & full seeding services.

Mike Lucier 
617-913-8958 
mijke@sportscapesunlimited.com

sportscapesunlimited.com

Stumps Are Us Inc.

Manchester, NH

Professional stump chipping service.

Brendan McQuade (603) 625-4165

Syngenta Professional Products

P.O. Box 1775 
Wells, ME 04090

Melissa Hyner Gugliotti (860) 221-5712

Target Specialty Products

165 Grove Street, Suite 70 
Franklin, MA 02038

Supplier of fertilizer, chemicals & grass seed.

Jim Pritchard, Territory Manager 401-862-1098 
Glenn Larrabee 774-670-8880

Tartan Farms, LLC

P.O. Box 983 
West Kingston, RI 02892

Dave Wallace  (401) 641-0306

Please patronize these Friends of the Association
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Tom Irwin Inc.

13 A Street 
Burlington, MA 01803

(800) 582-5959

We bring you a network of professionals and 
innovative solutions dedicated to your success.

With Tom Irwin, you’re not alone.

Tree Tech, Inc.

6 Springbrook Rd 
Foxboro, MA 02035

Foxboro, Wellesley, Fall River

Full service tree service specializing in 
zero impact tree removal, stump grinding, 
tree pruning & tree risk assessments by 
our team of Certified Arborists.

Andy Felix (508) 543-5644

Tuckahoe Turf Farms, Inc.

PO Box 167  
Wood River Junction, Rl 02894

Many varieties of turfgrass sod for  
the golf course.  
Bentgrass, Bluegrass, Fine and Tall 
Fescues, Blends and Mixes.

800-556-6985

Joe Farina 774-260-0093

jfarina@tuckahoeturf.com

Turf Enhancement Enterprises

Featuring Floratine products, JRM tines 
and bed knives and Greenleaf Turbo 
Drop air induction spray nozzles.

Tom Fox 508-450-9254

Brian Juneau 781-738-3201

Turf Cloud, Inc.

39 Mountain Gate Road 
Ashland, MA 01721

Whether you’re focused on your turf, your 
family, your friends, or your hobbies, our goal 
is to provide administrative assistance to your 
operation, so you can have just that, more time! 
Turf Cloud, Inc.’s unique passion for technology, 
coupled with years of turf grass experience 
can offer you superior data tracking programs 
and insight to web strategies to increase your 
time and productivity. Ask us how today!

Jason VanBuskirk (774) 244-2630 
jvb@turfcloud.com

www.turfcloud.com 

Turf Products

157 Moody Rd. 
Enfield, CT 06082

Toro Equipment & Irrigation–
Serving the industry since 1970

800-243-4355

Bill Conley, Dave Dynowski,

Nat Binns (332) 351-5189 
Tim Berge (860) 490-2787, 
Andy Melone (508) 561-0364

www.turfproductscorp.com

U.S. Pavement Services

41 Industrial Parkway 
Woburn, MA 01801

Ken Sprague 781-825-3290

Providing asphalt paving, cart paths and 
walkways, line striping and concrete work.

Valley Green

14 Copper Beech Drive 
Kingston, MA 02364

Phone: (413) 533-0726 
Fax: (413) 533-0792

“Wholesale distributor of turf products”

Doug Dondero (508) 944-3262 
Jon Targett (978) 855-0932 
Joe Trosky (860) 508-9875

Winding Brook Turf Farm

Wethersfield, CT and Lyman, ME

240 Griswold Road 
Wethersfield, CT 06109 
Kathy Arcari (401) 639-5462 
kacari@windingbrookturf.com

www.windingbrookturf.com

WinField

29 Gilmore Drive–Unit C 
Sutton, MA 01590

Using industry-leading insights to provide 
you with the products that help you win.

Jim Favreau (978) 815-9810

Winterberry Irrigation

2070 West Street 
Southington, CT 06489

Irrigation installation, service, repairs, and sales. 
Wire tracking, GPS mapping, grounding 
testing, start-up, and winterization.

Matt Faherty 860-681-8982 
mfaherty@winterberrylandscape.com

Visit www.winterberryirrigation.com

Please patronize these Friends of the Association
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Golf Course Superintendents Association of New England 
The Newsletter–Rate Schedule

Send all Newsletter ads to:
Don Hearn, CGCS

300 Arnold Palmer Blvd., Norton, MA 02766
Email: donhearn@gcsane.org

Member Rates:
Monthly 
Rate 

4 Times  
Per Yr.
(Save 5%)

6 Times  
Per Yr.
(Save 10%)

8 Times  
Per Yr.
(Save 10%)

Annual 
Rate
(Save 15%)

  ❏  1/4 page (vertical; 3.75” wide x 5” deep) ❏  $ 90.00 ❏  $ 342.00 ❏  $ 486.00 ❏  $ 648.00 ❏  $ 918.00

  ❏  1/2 page (horizontal; 7.5” wide x 5” deep) ❏  $150.00 ❏  $ 570.00 ❏  $ 810.00 ❏  $1080.00 ❏  $1530.00

  ❏  Full Page (vertical; 7.5” wide x 10” deep) ❏  $200.00 ❏  $ 760.00 ❏  $1080.00 ❏  $1440.00 ❏  $2040.00

Non-Member Rates: *All payments must be received in full before the ad appears in The Newsletter.

  ❏  1/4 page (vertical; 3.75” wide x 5” deep) ❏  $120.00 ❏  $456.00 ❏  $648.00 ❏  $ 864.00 ❏  $1224.00

  ❏  1/2 page (horizontal; 7.5” wide x 5” deep) ❏  $180.00 ❏  $684.00 ❏  $972.00 ❏  $1296.00 ❏  $1836.00

  ❏  Full Page (vertical; 7.5” wide x 10” deep) ❏  $240.00 ❏  $912.00 ❏  $1296.00 ❏  $1728.00 ❏  $2448.00

Ad Preparation Specifications:
File Specifications for Ads Supplied in Digital Format: Formats preferred are .GIF, JPG, and PDF. Full color is avail-
able with all ads. Please send ads to Don Hearn at the email address below.

THE NEWSLETTER DISPLAY ADVERTISING ORDER FORM

Company Name:	  Phone:�

Address:�

Contact Name:	  Email:�

Issues (List month and total number):�

�

Amount of Check: 	 (Made payable to “GCSANE”)

* Deadline for ads: The first of the month for that month’s issue.


